

Autumn Term 2016

Newsletter Number 10

Friday 18th November

Contact us on 01626 216300 or email admin@highweek-primary.devon.sch.uk

Website: www.highweekprimary.co.uk

Grand Opening of our new

EYFS building.

We are delighted to announce that we will be officially opening our new EYFS

building on

Friday 25th November

3:45pm—5:00pm

We would like to invite you to our Grand Opening celebration of our new building,

The Highweek Primary School Early Years Centre.

Our new Early Years Centre will be officially opened by the Mayor of Newton Abbot (Councillor Liz Roberts) at 3.45 pm.

As we are planting bulbs to mark this event during the course of the day please could we ask that all children come to school with wellington boots or a change of shoes.

This will be followed by an opportunity for you to look around the building and grounds.

We hope you will be able to join us.

Diary Dates



November HIGHWEEK Primary School

Friday 25th November Non-Uniform Dayplease send in clean lidded jam jars and chocolates for our Christmas fete.

Friday 25th November

Grand Opening of the new EYFS building.

Monday 28th— Wednesday 30th November

Grenville House Residential.

December

Wednesday 14th December

Christmas Lunch (details to follow). Wear a Christmas jumper to school.

Diary Dates



December

Thursday 8th December

Friends of Highweek Christmas Market. This will start at 2:00pm for all parents/carers and pupils can join them at 3:30pm.

Sunday 11th December

Cinderella at Torquay Princess Theatre.



Now that we are using our new EYFS block please could we remind you that if you need to drop off or collect your child during the school day then you need to report to the new entrance, your child can then be signed in or out.

Primary Admissions will be open from 15th November 2016 —15th January 2017.

Please follow the link: www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline

Public consultation on School Admission Arrangements for 2017-18. The proposed admissions arrangements for Devon County Council are available for review and comment until 31st January 2017. For further information visit:

http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionarrangements

Our Friday Flyers promote our work around developing Growth Mindset and a 'can do' attitude. This week we have been looking at the value of respect and in particular respecting cultural diversity.

*	Mardle	Isabelle Ede	Harley Field	*
★	Bovey	Riley Potter	Mya Woodward	★
*	Tavy	Klaudia Partyka	Lillie Throssell	*
★	Exe	Charlie Joint	Sallie Monaghan	*
₩ ★	Ashburn	CJ Power	Connor Airey	☆
*	Teign	Luis Rowlands	Skye Rowe	*
☆	Dart	Logan Scott	Layla Grylls	★
₩ •	Torridge	Luis Green	Jack Leach	☆
*	Tamar	Victoria Sibley	Alisha Parnell	*
\Rightarrow	***	****	*****	$\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Golden Boot Winners



Dart class are this week's winners, with the most children walking to school.

Assembly Dates

Our class assemblies take place on a Wednesday and start at 3.10pm. Parents and carers are invited to their child's assembly.

November

23rd November - Teign

30th November - Exe

Attendance

Dart Class had 99.7% attendance for the week of 7th—11th November Well done!

Remember our whole school attendance target for the year we are working to is **96.2%**.

Missing school is missing out!

It is essential for children to attend as much school a possible if they are to get the most from their education and achieve their full potential.

Public Consultation

School Admission Arrangements for state funded schools and Education Travel Arrangements and Relevant Area for Admissions. Consultation open from 1st November to 6th January 2017. You are invited to consider the arrangements proposed by Devon County Council and by academy, voluntary aided, foundation and free schools in Devon which are their own admission authorities.

To view the proposals, please:

<u>www.devon.gov.uk/admissionarrangements</u> or call My Devon on 0345 155 1019 for a paper version.